
 PINETUCKY NEWS LETTER FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 

 

 NOTE FROM OUR BOARD- 

  I would like for everyone to take a minute and introduce themselves to our new 

manager, Will Clements. Will comes from a background of retail, outdoor guiding, and shot 

gunning. He is a “hands on” kind of guy and looks forward to meeting everyone at the club.  The 

Board will be working with Will, to increase our awareness in the community, outreach 

programs to schools and organizations, and, eventually, set good targets! We all look forward to 

a fresh, energetic young person at our front desk.  In addition to the club’s phone number, his 

cell is 706-461-3658. We look forward to seeing you at the club! 

 

 Pinetucky News 

 We have completed the move of our primary sporting clay course. The course has 

CHANGED- start at station 15 and work your way backwards to Station 8, From there, continue 

down the dirt road and turn right at the T. Stations 9-15 will be further down the road. The 

landfill has allowed us more room for larger station areas. In addition to changing the primary, 

we have begun a circular road for course #2. Several stations are cut in, but not complete as of 

yet. Again, we have plenty of room to make each station wide and deep for many options on 

birds, along with topo change! We will continue to work on completing the new area this 

month. Many thanks to Hunter Wells and Ray Fitzgerald for 3 days of hard work and Hunter 

Hyatt for 2 days. I feel everyone will enjoy the new layout.  

 

Dinner- please remember to sign up for the Low Country Biol on Sept 18th. Hopefully, the 

weather will be cool and we can enjoy an evening of fun and shooting. Please call Will for a 

reservation.  

 

We all look forward to seeing you at Pinetucky soon. Say hello to Will when you see him. Check 

the Calender for other activities at Pinetucky. 

 

Charles Dolan 


